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Record of the Discussion: 

All participants were invited in their personal capacity and their remarks were treated as 
"off-the-record". A rapporteur, Professor Fen Hampson of Carleton University, was asked 
by the Chair to produce a report at the end of the seminar which would synthesize the 
analysis of various issues and recommendations made by the participants. However, the 
report did not attempt to be a consensus text and it did not presume that all of the seminar 
participants supported all of its fmdings. The Chair alone assumed responsibility for its 
content as a Canadian reference document. Based on the discussion following presentation of 
the first draft, the rapporteur's report was revised and fmalized for dissemination by the 
sponsoring and co-sponsoring organizations. 

Follow-Up to the Seminar: 

The Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade undertook to follow-up the results 
of the seminar with the participants and the other sponsoring and co-sponsoring 
organizations. For further information on follow-up activities, please contact: 

Michael Small 
Peacebuilding and Human Security Division 
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade 
125 Sussex Dr. Ottawa, 
Ontario KlA 0G2 
Canada 

Tel: 613-992-7993 Fax: 613-944-1226 
email: michael.sma1l@extott07.x400.gc.ca  

The contents of this final report have been posted on the Department of Foreign Affairs and 
International Trade's homepage: http://www.dfait-maeci.gc.ca/peacebuilding  

Copies of this final report are also available in French from the above address and on the 
DFAIT homepage. 


